
Minnesota Department of Natural Resources 

Ecological and Water Resources Division 

NOTICE OF SUBMISSION OF RULES PROPOSED FOR ADOPTION WITHOUT A PUBLIC 
HEARING TO THE OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS 

Amendments to Rules Relating to Mississippi River Corridor Critical Area, Minnesota Rules, part 
6106.0050, subpart 64; Revisor’s File No. R-04575 

TO:  ALL INTERESTED PERSONS 

In accordance with Minnesota Statutes, section 14.388, subdivision 2, this notice is being sent to all 
persons who have registered their name with the department under Minnesota Statutes, section 14.14, 
subdivision 1a. This notice is also posted on the website of the Minnesota Department of Natural 
Resources. 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: that the above-cited rules proposed for adoption will be submitted to the 
Office of Administrative Hearings on the date of this notice, November 27, 2018. A copy of the rule 
modification is attached to this notice. 

All interested persons have five business days after the date of this notice to submit comments to the 
Office of Administrative Hearings via its eComments website at 
https://minnesotaoah.granicusideas.com/discussions or 600 North Robert Street, P.O. Box 64620, Saint 
Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620. 

The department is using the good cause exemption process under Minnesota Statutes, section 14.388, 
subd. 1, clause (4), to make changes that do not alter the sense, meaning, or effect of the rule. 

This rulemaking makes a technical change to update the definition of “River Corridor Boundary” in 
Minnesota Rules, part 6106.0050, subpart 64, for the Mississippi River Corridor Critical Area rule that 
took effect on 4 January 2017. The DNR recently identified minor technical errors in the original legal 
description created by Executive Order 79-19 and published in the State Register on 3/12/1979 (Volume 
3, pages 1681 – 1691). The DNR published a complete corrected legal description in the 11/05/2018 State 
Register (43 SR 508). The sole purpose of this rulemaking is to update the rule to reference the corrected 
November 2018 legal description publication instead of the incorrect 1979 publication. 

The department contact person is Dan Petrik at Department of Natural Resources, 500 Lafayette Road, 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-4025, telephone 651-259-5697, email daniel.petrik@state.mn.us. Contact the 
department contact person with questions and comments about the rules. Contact the department contact 
person if you need any special accommodations. 

Date: November 27, 2018 /s/ DANIEL PETRIK 
Daniel Petrik 
Land Use Specialist 
Ecological and Water Resources Division 
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